
Planning and Zoning Minutes 

June 5, 2025 

              7:00 PM 
 

The monthly meeting was called to order by Chair Dean Holthaus with the following members 

present Robin Caufman, Jerry Hemmesch and Clerk/Zoning Administrator Lynn Burg. 

 

Absent Dave Thielen & Ron Mehr. 

 

Supervisor Matt Burg present. 

 

Minutes from April 3, 2025, meeting were read. A motion to approve the minutes was made 

by Hemmesch, seconded by Caufman. Carried 3-0. 

 

Holthaus talked about getting timecards to Robin each month. 

 

Hemmesch had some questions about how a variance is granted. Burg talked about how they 

would grant a variance.  

 

Caufman talked about the Township web site should be up soon.  

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Caufman, seconded by Hemmesch. Carried 3-0. 

  

The next Planning and Zoning Board meeting will be August 7, 2025, at 7:00 PM. 


